

1#1

Prospect Vale Primary School Prospect Vale Cheadle **CHESHIRE** SK8 3RJ







0300 330 5580 supportercare@unicef.org.uk unicef.org.uk

unicef 🥨

for every child

30 October 2023

Dear Headteacher.

I am writing today to say thank you so much for raising £84 to support UNICEF's vital work for children.

Please accept this letter as a receipt of your donation and pass on our acknowledgement and gratitude to all those who contributed.

Thanks to the commitment of all our dedicated supporters, UNICEF ensures more of the world's children are vaccinated, educated and protected than any other organisation. We have done more to influence laws and policies to help protect children than anyone else. In 190 countries and territories we are working to save children's lives, to defend their rights, and to help them fulfil their potential, from early childhood through adolescence. And we never give up.

Children are at the heart of everything we do, and it's because of supporters like you that we can reach children all around the world with the life-saving, essential support that they need. Thank you for helping us to be there for the world's most vulnerable children.

If you would like to learn more about what your support is achieving, please visit our website at unicef.org.uk or contact our friendly Supporter Care Team by email at supportercare@unicef.org.uk or phone 0300 330 5580.

Thank you, once again, for your incredible support and for helping us to give children around the world the opportunity to survive and thrive.

Yours sincerely,

Vicky Johnson

Head of Supporter Care

Viday Johnson

The UK Committee for UNICEF (UNICEF UK)

We'd like to continue to get in touch with you from time to time about our life-saving work and the children your gift helps to protect. If you'd like to change anything about how you hear from us in future please email, call or write to us using the details shown here.

Taking care of your information is really important to us. We promise to always keep your details safe and we'll never sell or swap your information with any other organisation. Our Privacy Policy sets out how we collect, use and store your personal information. You can read it at www.unicef.uk/privacy









Cancer Research UK PO Box 1561 Oxford OX4 9GZ United Kingdom www.cruk.org

Prospect Vale Primary School Prospect Vale Heald Green CHEADLE Cheshire SK8 3RJ



Our ref: 598729075

27 October 2023

Dear Prospect Vale Primary School,

Thank you very much for your kind donation of £204.00. We promise to make it count.

With your very generous donation we could buy some DNA nucleotides. These are chemical building blocks that make up a strand of DNA and scientists can use them to make copies of important genes, giving us clues about why things go wrong in cancer. So your donation really is helping to beat cancer sooner!

Thousands of people are alive in Britain today thanks to progress made in cancer research. Cancer Research UK helped prove the value of cervical screening, which now prevents thousands of deaths every year. However, our funds are raised almost entirely through public donations, so we rely overwhelmingly on the support of people like you.

If you have chosen to hear from us, we'll keep you updated about the progress we are making and the ways you can support our work in the future. If you would prefer not to hear from us, and haven't told us this already, you can contact us on 0300 123 1022 or at supporter.services@cancer.org.uk to let us know. If there is anything else we can do for you please call us on the number above or you can visit us at www.cruk.org.

Together we will beat cancer.

Yours sincerely,

Trudy Stammer

Head of Volunteer Fundraising



If your communication to us includes personal information about your experiences of cancer, please be assured that, in line with General Data Protection Regulations, while we have stored this information on our system to enable us to respond to you, this will not be used by Cancer Research UK for any other purposes.

Patron Her Majesty The Queen

Presidents HRH The Duke of Gloucester KG GCVO and HRH Princess Alexandra, the Hon. Lady Ogilvy KG GCVO

Chief Executive Michelle Mitchell OBE

Registered Charity in England and Wales (1089464), Scotland (SC041666) and the Isle of Man (1103)

Registered Company limited by guarantee in England and Wales (4325234) and registered in the Isle of Man (5713F)

Registered Address 2 Redman Place, Stratford, London, E20 1 JQ

